Smiley, Jean

From: Pennington, Elizabeth

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 11:57 AM

To: All Employees

Subject: Green School Recap from Faculty Mtg 2/19

Attachments: GS Update Feb2019pdf.pdf

Dear All,

In case you missed our presentation at the Faculty (and Staff) meeting, we have attached our PowerPoint. We are in the final efforts to finish our Green Schools Re-certification and we just wanted to thank everyone for their help and inform you about our continuing efforts. We appreciate your time and support in this effort. If you have any questions, please contact Jean or Liz.

Thanks again, Liz and Jean

Elizabeth C. Pennington
Social Studies Teacher
Notre Dame Preparatory School
Towson, MD 21286
A Top Workplace for 2011-2018
2012 National Blue Ribbon School for Excellence
www.notredameprep.com